
 

18 May 2019 

Katter says thank you 

KAP Leader and Federal Member for Kennedy Bob Katter has been re-elected to represent the electorate of 

Kennedy for a tenth term.  

Mr Katter thanked all the voters and his supporters who handed out How to Votes cards on Election Day 

throughout his vast electorate and acknowledged the responsibility on his shoulders to represent Kennedy in 

the 46th Parliament of Australia.  

“All the people who stood out in the hot sun and also in the drizzling rain working hard for what they believe 

in; it is always a very humbling experience and I never, ever expect to win.  

“I am very appreciative of the people that give me another opportunity because I love the fight.” 

ENDS  

 


